

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Check out Phil's trail condition report at:

http://snowtracks.com/reporter-areas/land-o-lakeswisconsin/

<u>From your President</u>... "Mother Nature has been doing a good job of delivering cold weather, the swamps and lakes are freezing up nicely. We need her to step up her game and deliver the snow so we can all enjoy the Top Trails at the Top of WI. Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year!"

Trail Report

Groomer equipment and operators are ready, trails are brushed and signed and awaiting snow. Friday, December 18 the Frosty trail system will pass final inspection. Many thanks to the volunteers that helped with the brushing and again the signing of the trail system!

2020-21 maps are done and have been distributed to local businesses. Stop at any local business and get your map today!

Final Reminder: Snowmobile Safety Course, December 28th at the LOL Town Hall. Thank you to Melissa Spiotto for teaching the course and Sunrise Lodge for providing lunch.

Frosty Club Events
Unfortunately, the Frosty Club Comedy Night at Gateway Lodge has been cancelled but many other events are still happening. Frosty Club Christmas Party will be held at Gateway Lodge, in early January, details to follow. Club Rides and Trailside Parties will be a new addition to the below listed events. Contact Phil at mendham@newnorth.net if interested in going on club rides once trails open.

Apparel

New Frosty Club beanies, neck gaiters, and long sleeve T's will be available for your Christmas shopping.

New Snowmobile Parking Lot

Thanks to the Land O Lakes Town Board, we will have an area for out of town snowmobilers to park their trailers while enjoying Frosty Club trails. This area will be lighted and have direct trail access.

Membership

The Frosty Club currently has 215 members. Your financial and volunteer support is crucial in allowing the Club to maintain and groom the Top Trails at the Top of WI. Your \$40 membership will allow you to buy discounted trail passes for \$10.00. Go to http://www.awsc.org to order your discounted passes. It's never too late to join the Frosty Club.

FROSTY BOARD

President & Membership—Phil Mendham (mendham@newnorth.net)

<u> Vice President</u>—Sandy Garbarek (jsgarbarek@icloud.com)

<u>Treasurer</u>—Holly Tomlanovich (info@baysidelodgingrentals.com)

<u>Secretary</u>—Erika Nyman (erikamnyman89@gmail.com)

Trail Boss—Rob Spiotto (ride2b1@hotmail.com)

Maps & Signs - Charlene Bukowiecki (queen15charlene@gmail.com)

Sarah Outman (sarah.lipa@gmail.com)

Amy LaFriskeamyblackoakinn@yahoo.com

Anthony Spiotto—aspiotto@hotmail.com



UPCOMING EVENTS

Snowmobile Safety Course— December 28th

Frosty Club Poker Run- January 22nd and 23rd

Meat Raffle- January 24th, Black Oak Inn

Radar Run-February 13th, Bent's Camp

Candlelight Bowl- February 26th, The Alley

Cash Raffle Drawing-March 3rd, The Alley

Snowmobile Benefit Breakfast- March 13th and 14th

Next Meeting Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 6 PM @ LOL Town Hall

